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CEDAR 2022 in numbers

• Total participants: 

275 in-person + 52 virtual = 327

• Students: 96
• Supported by NSF: 65

• Countries: 20

Student lunch, Monday, June 20



Many thanks to all  
members of the
science steering 

committee!!!
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CEDAR Science Steering Committee Activities: 
2021-2022

• 4 Decadal Survey workshops

• Regular DEI Happy Hours

• New CEDAR website

• DYNAMIC mission support letter

• GDC mission support letter

• Townhall on the Future of Ground-
Based Instrumentation 

• Planning for CEDAR 2022 started 
in June 2021

Steering committee zoom meeting, fall 2021



Many thanks to our incredible 
student representatives

Zishun Qiao,
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical 

University

Meghan LeMay,
Boston University



CSSC members who completed 3-year term

Asti Bhatt, 
SRI

Julio Urbina, 
Penn State 
University

Jens Oberheide,
Clemson University

Mack Jones Jr.,
NRL



Mission accomplished – CEDAR 2022 is a success!



New CSSC members 

Katelynn Greer,
U Colorado Boulder, LASP

Titus Yuan,
Utah State 
University

Andrew Pepper,
Clemson University,

Student representative



Many thanks for making CEDAR 2022 a huge 
success!

• Astrid Maute – for keeping everything organized

• Michelle Cambridge and CPAESS team – for finding us Austin location 
and working on meeting logistics

• Audio and video technical team – for your professionalism

• National Science Foundation – for funding this meeting



Final action items

• Consider expressing your support for 
GDC mission
• GDC endorsement letter will be sent to 

NASA this evening

• Attend final workshops at 10:00-12:00

• Conveners: write workshop summary and 
post it online

• Write Decadal Survey white paper draft 
on your flight back home

• See you at CEDAR 2023 (location TBD)!


